Pizza Friday Fundraiser



Dear Families,

Every Friday, beginning September 19th, we will be selling pizza for lunch from Pizza Parlor.

Each slice will be \$2.

You may pre-order as much as you like.

Please send in your pizza money to the homeroom teacher by Thursday. Place it in an envelope that says Pizza, name, grade, and the number of slices.

All orders must be in by Thursday by 10 AM every week (late orders will not be accepted)

All money raised will be used to benefit our St. John's students

Thank you in advance for your participation.

Enjoy!